[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi everybody!
I have secured the Pavilion at Shedd Park in Lowell for our performances August 24th-26th. Such a nice outdoor venue!  
Attached is the schedule for the next 3 weeks along with lots of other recital details. 
Classes will be held in-studio.
If you would rather follow along with the rehearsals remotely, please let us know so we can send along a zoom link.  
Also attached are the back to studio protocols we will be following in an effort to keep everybody safe.  Please print one off, sign it and bring it along with you when you first arrive back at the studio. One per family.  We want to know everyone is on board with following the protocols.  We will have some on hand at the studio as well.
We are excited to be together again and if we work hard, we will certainly have something to put forth that we can all be proud of!
Have a great weekend!
Trish Bourne
Founder, Artistic Director, Instructor
Tricia's Dance School
1777 Main St.
Tewksbury, Ma. 01876
978-851-6160
www.triciasdanceschool.com





